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CHHICAGO ADAPTIVE SPORTS
Push. RPlay. Persist

April 3, 2023
To: Susan Miller,

The purpose of this letter is to request that all fees and bond requirements be waived
for the Raffle License which includes 50/50 raffle and silent auction.

On April 15, 2023, Seth Goldberg, a resident of Arlington Heights and Ryan Bowers, a
resident of Buffalo Grove will be Co-Chairs of an event to benefit Chicago Adaptive
Sports NFP. The event will be a professional wrestling program by MWA Professional
Wrestling. All proceeds will support Chicago Adaptive Sports.

Chicago Adaptive Sports is a registered Illinois Not for Profit which supports adaptive
sports, the athletes, and their communities in the Chicagoland area. One hundred
percent of all funds raised by Chicago Adaptive Sports funds the athletes. Chicago
Adaptive Sports focus is on providing the necessary resources so athletes can participate
in competitive sports such as wheelchair basketball wheelchair softball and goalball.
Chicago Adaptive Sports provides registration and membership fees for national sports
organizations, Chicago Park District registration fees, and supports travel expenses for
athletes competing in national or international sport competitions.

Mr. Goldberg and Mr. Bowers, as co-chairs for this event, have worked to make this
event a fun and successful evening for all. Waiving the Raffle License fees, and bond
requirements would provide more resources to be directed to the athletes supported by
Chicago Adaptive Sports. This would include a silent auction and 50/50 raffles.

If further information is required, please contact me at 630-330-0338.
Kenneth J. Carwell

Treasurer
Chicago Adaptive Sports

1132 South Maple Avenue Oak Park Illinois 60304
Chicagoadaptivesports.com




